
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF POSSIBLE ATTENDANCE AT 
THE CALEDONIA VILLAGE BOARD MEETING 

BY THE CALEDONIA COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 
 

 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT a quorum of the members of the Caledonia Community 
Development Authority may be attending the Caledonia Village Board Meeting on Tuesday, February 28, 2023, 
starting at 6:00 p.m., at the Caledonia Village Hall – 5043 Chester Lane, Racine, WI 53402.  No official 
Caledonia business will be conducted at this event.  
 
 
Dated February 24, 2023 
 
       Joslyn Hoeffert 
       Village Clerk 
 

 


